CsBC

Cathollc Schools of Broome County

February 27, 2020

Dear CSBC Community,

| am writing to ask our CSBC community for your partnership in keeping our schools
safe during the current coronavirus public health crisis.

Please know that our schools are following all appropriate protocols as set by the
Broome County Health Department, Center for Disease Control and the World Health
Organization. With Spring break on the horizon, we are asking all members of the
CSBC community to be vigilant in terms of monitoring their international travel. Please
remember to keep the safety of our school community in mind and if you should travel
to a country that is experiencing an outbreak or find you are experiencing symptoms,
please report symptoms to your physician and follow recommended quarantine
procedures.

We appreciate your help in keeping all of our schools healthy and safe.

Thank you,
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Elizabeth Carter, PhD
President
Catholic Schools of Broome County
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